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22nd March 2022 
                                                                                                                                                                                                        
Dear Parents, 
 

Football Matches at home against Fittleworth and Bury 
 

Your child has been selected to take part in the Football matches against Fittleworth and 
Bury at our School on the afternoon of Wednesday 6th April 2022.  
 

The team squads for this match is:- 

 Harry Soame (GK) 

 Shay Murray (C) 

 Seb Durrant 

 Charlie Dempsey 

 Eve Atkins 

 Archie Ashton-Smith 

 Alfie Guy 
 
We will supply football kit and give these to the children on the day of the match.  
 
Your child will need to bring: 

 Football boots or trainers 

 A bottle of water  

 Shin pads are essential  

The football matches will be finished by the end of the school day. Please complete and 
return the reply slip to the office by Friday 1st April 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:office@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk/


 
 
Football Matches at home on Wednesday 6th April 2022 
 
 
Name of child…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
I give permission for my child to play in the football matches at our school.  
 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………………………Date…………… 
 


